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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

 
No. 37 – 2024 
 

River Medway – Upnor Reach. 
Royal Engineers Jetty Works 
 

Notice is hereby given that work to construct a new jetty at the Royal Engineers Boat School will 

be commencing shortly. The programme of work will involve piling, construction of a new jetty and 

installation of a new pontoon which will be located to the south of the existing structure. Once 

complete, the current jetty will be decommissioned and removed. Work is due to commence on or 

around 1st August 2024 with completion expected approximately six months later. The crane barge 

JML50 will be towed to Upnor 30th July 2024 and will be on site for the duration of the work. Please 

see diagrams below which show the location and design of the planned jetty replacement. 
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All craft passing the Royal Engineers jetty at Upnor should do so with caution, reducing 

their speed and wash accordingly. 

 

 

Admiralty Chart No. 1835 refers. 

 

Further information may be obtained from Medway VTS on VHF Channel 74, call sign “Medway 
VTS” or telephone 0151 949 6148 (Recorded Line). 
 

Marine Operations Department               29th July 2024. 
Peel Ports London Medway              


